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- English -

Dear DMI supporters,

Summer has passed and we
are now enjoying cooler weather.
We are blessed in Japan to have
4 seasons. Thank you for your
prayers and continued support
for the work of DMI worldwide.
The work continues to expand and
each month there is a challenge to
meet the needs and send financial
support to our workers and for the
deaf children under our care.

Life is not easy for many
that we support, for believers
in the churches, for children in
our schools.

Syria

In every letter I ask you to pray
for our workers in Syria. We read
in the newspapers of the terrible
atrocities going on in the war in
that country. Here is an update
from the workers there.

Greetings from Damascus
to you all and we wish that
your days be filled with real
joy from our Lord Jesus. We
would like to thank you for
your encouragement and
prayers. We are pleased to
share with you our news from
the last few months. At the
beginning of April we had a
special day for deaf ladies.
There were fun games and
they enjoyed eating Syrian
food. It was an amazing day
for them. Shortly after we had
a special day for the men too,

which was more focused on
strength and sport!!

We celebrated Easter on
the first of May. We spent a
wonderful day celebrating
with the Deaf. We had a new
couple join us in June who
were both refugees, after
losing their houses and jobs
four years ago. We were able to
help and support them as they
celebrated their wedding day.

Sahar, a deaf lady from
Damascus, was suffering
loneliness as she was living
with her mother and had
no friends, job, or income to
support herself. She began
attending our deaf meetings
a few months ago. Since then,
we thank our Lord we’ve seen
a change in her life. We ask
you to pray with us that her
life be new and a shining light.

We continue with joy to
meet with deaf children on
a Monday morning and then
are joined by adults in the
afternoon. We also continue
to meet on a Sunday in our
local church. As a result of
the war, many families are
struggling. Our church is
continuing to provide food aid
for deaf families every month.

Tanzania

One of the Tanzanian
churches for the Deaf spent
forty days fasting and praying
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after suffering persecution
from the community. They
were praying for protection
from those who believed
that what they were doing
was a waste of time. The
outcome was that, at the

end of their forty days, the
police captured an Islamic
group (who were living next
door to the church) who had
been killing people in north
eastern Tanzania. The church
is so thankful for the way that
God answered their prayers in
such unsettling times.

2017 DMl International
Conference — Norway

Time passes quickly, and next
year is the triennial DMI Inter-
national Conference in Norway.

It will be held June 12-16. There
will be a group going from Japan,
and we would like to encourage
as many as possible, both hearing
and Deaf, to come and join in this
wonderful time of fellowship, hear-
ing how God is working among
Deaf around the world. We will

be arranging interpretation into
Japanese sign language as well

as spoken Japanese. We will be
sending out a Japanese brochure
soon, but information in English is
available at www.dmi2017.com,

Warmest greetings,
Alayne Madore
Chairperson, Japan DMI



